
  

 

Registration: Go Short Campus 2025  

 

1. General requirements for participation 

-> An applicant is eligible for participation in the Go Short Campus if: 

- They have completed at least three short films; 
- They are from (geographical) Europe. 1 
- They are available to attend the campus program in Nijmegen, the Netherlands 

from Wednesday April 2nd until Saturday April 5th. 

If you don't fit into these criteria, but are interested in joining the program, please 
contact us. We evaluate this case by case. 

-> The participation fee is: € 340, -. 

The participation fee includes access to workshops and masterclasses in the campus 
program, one-on-one meetings, accommodation, access to all screenings and festival 
events, breakfast, lunch, dinner and VAT (9%). 

 

2. Selection process 

-> Requested materials for entry: 

The application deadline for the Go Short Campus is before or on Tuesday February 
18th, 2025. The registration for the campus is only complete when participants have 
filled out the registration form and emailed the attachments to ruth@goshort.nl. 

The following information is submitted via the registration form:  

- Name, email address, phone number and address;  
- Short bio and links to previous works; 
- Ambition for participation: what are you looking for, what goals do you wish to 

achieve? Are you, for example, seeking financing, co-producers, contact with 
programmers or distributors, or something else?  

 
1  Eligible countries are: Albania, Andorra, Armenia, Austria, Azerbaijan, Belarus, Belgium, Bosnia-
Herzegovina, Bulgaria, Croatia, Cyprus, Czech Republic, Denmark, Estonia, Finland, France, Georgia, 
Germany, Greece, Hungary, Iceland, Ireland, Italy, Kosovo, Latvia, Liechtenstein, Lithuania, Luxembourg, 
Malta, Moldova, Monaco, Montenegro, The Netherlands, North-Macedonia, Norway, Poland, Portugal, 
Romania, Russia, San Marino, Serbia, Slovakia, Slovenia, Spain, Sweden, Switzerland, Turkey, Ukraine and 
United Kingdom. 
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 Additional attachments (submitted to ruth@goshort.nl):  

- Resume of the participant (as a PDF file); 
- Photo of the participant. 

-> In case the participant is selected, Go Short will notify the participant as soon as 
possible, but ultimately on Friday March 7th, 2025. 

The participant will, if they are selected, receive an official invitation and an invoice upon 
selection. The participant will need to accept the invitation by replying to this email 
within one week after receiving it. 

Participation in the campus program will only be made final once the participant has 
paid the participation fee. The participation fee is due to be paid within 14 days after 
reception of the invoice. Only after reception of the payment, the participant can 
participate in the Go Short Campus. 

-> In case of cancelling by the participant after accepting the invitation we apply the 
following rules: 

a) cancellation before March 10th, 2025: a refund of 50% of the participation fee; 

b) cancellation after March 10th, 2025: no refund. 

 

3. Travel and insurance 

-> The costs of transport of all participants are the responsibility of the participant. 

-> Participants are not covered by the festival insurance. Any damage done by the 
participant is for his/her own responsibility and insurance. 

 

4. Conclusion and contact 

-> Participation in the Go Short Campus implies acceptance of these regulations and 
decisions made by the management and board. The management and/or board of the 
Go Short foundation decide in all cases where the regulations do not suffice. 

The management and/or board of the festival can always decide on exceptions to the 
regulations. 

-> Postal address Go Short: 

PO Box 1449, 6501 BK Nijmegen, The Netherlands 
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